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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

National Collecting Officer (NCO) Code
1 message

District1 Btr <district1@treasury.gov.ph> Mon, May 16, 2022 at 11:08 PM
To: "Francis Kevin D. Garcia" <fdgarcia@treasury.gov.ph>
Bcc: mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph

Sir/Madam,

Good day!

This refers to the implementation of National Government Collections and Disbursement System (NGCDS), a new BTr
system to account national collections and disbursements, wherein a National Collecting Officer (NCO) Code is required
to be indicated on the OnColl Deposit Slip by NCOs/Local Treasurers (LTs) when making deposit of national collections to
the account of the Bureau of the Treasury with any Authorized Government Depository Banks (AGDBs).

Relative to this, please submit the names of your agency’s NCOs for the enrollment of their respective NCO Codes
through the link provided below:

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1iVyCSj2PuBmn2i9HCn9k4dYWHoLRXLrF7K9roK-2LMk/viewform?ts=
627cc51f&edit_requested=true

We appreciate receiving the needed information on or before 23 May 2022.

For any questions, please contact us at Telephone Nos. 8527-30-82 or 0956-492-0023.

Looking forward to better and innovative BTr services.

Thank you.

-- 
Lourdes S. Tating
Officer-In-Charge, District I
Bureau of the Treasury
National Capital Region
8527-30-82/ 0956-492-0023
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